PEMBROKE COLLEGE

OXF‘ORD.

2oth January, 1962.

Dear Mzr. Tate,

Your circular letter about the annual
conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society has been received
in Professor Macintosh's absence. He will be away now
for two or three months - visiting the Sudan, Ethiopia and
other parts of the African continent. It Is difficult, at this
stage, to say whether he will be able to attend the conference,
but if he is, I know that he will not wish to read a paper, and
naturally, he will not require accommodation.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary to Profeé

r Macintosh.

. B Tate, e ;

The University of Nottingham,
Department of Spanish,

Unive rsity Park, Nottingham.




